
Sturbridge Recreation Meeting Minutes June 16, 2008 5:30pm 

In Attendance: Mike Moran, Al Jones, Tom Kane Mike Curtin arrived at 6:20pm 

Absent: Mary Lou Volpe 

 

No Minutes for June 2, 2008 Meeting Cancelled  

 

Treasurer’s Report Approved  

 

Correspondence In 

Letter received from  Dan Durgin concerning the reconstruction of the Rte 148 Field 

located  on the high school side 9 (Practice Field) 

 

Sign and Property Requests 

There were no Sign and Property Use requests submitted for approved 

 

Old Business 

Lynne will be placing the skate park info to the local papers Sub Committee to be formed 

New Business 

The Floating docks from the recreation area were submitted for auction  

 

Recreation Area 

Lycott treatment completed on June 3, 2008 

 

The Frechettes asked that the committee consider placing the Kids Don’t Float sign on 

the Pavilion Bathhouse facing the playground. They would also like to place a plaque 

above the sign, instead of a plaque on a bench the plaque is to read: In memory of 

Christian Frechette. The Committee approved the plaque. 

The Committee would like to look at the area to see where the sign should be placed for 

best visibility and accessibility from the water. 

 

FY 10 

Engineering Study traffic Flow at the Recreation Area 

Life Trail quote 

 

Respectfully Yours, 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


